SUMMER STUDIES

Limited financial aid may be available during the summer semester.
Students applying for the summer semester must file the FAFSA by
March 1. Students should review the summer financial aid policy
statement (https://sfs.vcu.edu/financial-aid/keeping-your-aid/summer-
aid/), available on the Financial Aid website.

Students interested in financial aid for the summer semester should
obtain a VCU Summer Studies Schedule of Classes (http://www.vcu.edu/
schedule/) (available in March) for more details.
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